Sent: lundi, 20 novembre 2023 17:00
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: Mission Bulgaria [MISSION-BULGARIE] <info@mission-bulgarie.ch> zazemiat ;
lie

Subject: Re: ACCC/C/2018/161 (Bulgaria) - invitation to Party concerned for hearing at Committee's
81st meeting (Geneva, 12-15 December 2023)

Dear Ms. Marshall,

This is to confirm that in the hearing to discuss the substance of communication ACCC/C/2018/161
within the eighty-first meeting of the Compliance Committee, scheduled for 13 December 2023, on
behalf of the Government of Bulgaria will participate myself - Hristo Stoev, National Focal Point for
the Aarhus Convention.

In view that the communication and the repsonse of the Party concerned have been submitted a
long time ago, there are some new developments which would be appropriate the Committee to be

acquainted with.

In this regard, we will be very grateful if you would be so kind to transmit the attached letter to the
members of the Committee.

Best wishes,

Hristo Stoev








